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You don't often get email from Learn why this is important 

Dear Inspector 

Firstly I would like you to note that the people of Warrington are very fatigued over 
fighting to keep the green belt. You are probably aware of this. It has been going on for 
many years and at first the strength of feeling was incredibly strong with marches and 
protests. Over the years it has felt that WBC had one agenda, and that was to destroy the 
green belt unnecessarily. 

I welcome you proposal to remove Six/56 from the plan. This will help us to keep the 
green belt and remove hundreds of hgv’s off the road. 

The jobs that WBC promise, never come to fruition and if they do, they are low paid with 
zero hours contract. 

The way in which WBC calculate how many houses they need should also be re-examined. 
Warrington needs small family homes, not thousands of apartments. 

Regards 

Karen Rylance 
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